
 
 

Intentions for the Week 
 

Sat/Sun 3rd  Sunday of Easter 

30th April  
1st May  

St. Mary’s Vigil 
St. Bede’s 
St. Matthew’s 
St. Joseph’s 

    5.30pm  
    9.30am 
  10.00am 
  11.00am 

People of the Parish  
People of the Parish 
People of the Parish available on You Tube 

People of the Parish 

Mon St Athanasius 

2nd   
May 

St. Mary’s  
St Bede’s 

  10.00am 
  11.30am 

Dec. Members of St. Mary’s SVP 
Collette Rybarczyk RIP Glasgow 

Tues SS Philip and James, Apostles 

3rd  
May 

St. Matthew’s 
St. Bede’s 

10.00am   
 9.30am 

Margaret Lee recently deceased 
Bauko Janos 

Wed The English Martyrs 

4th   
May 

St Matthew’s 
St. Joseph’s 

 10.00am 
 10.00am 

Chris Ford (recently deceased) 
Repose of the Soul of Noreen Rafferty 

Thur Weekday of Easter 

5th  
May 

St. Bede’s  
  

  11.30am 
   

Bernadette Finnigan & Peter Grufferty 
 

Fri Weekday of Easter 

6th   
May 

St. Mary’s 10.00am             Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

 

Sat Weekday of Easter or St. John of Beverley 

7th  
May 

St. Matthew’s 
St. Bede’s 

  10.00am 
  10.00am 

Service of the Word and Holy Communion 
Service of the Word and Holy Communion 

Sun 4th  Sunday of Easter 

7th / 
8th May 

St. Mary’s Vigil 
St. Bede’s 
St. Matthew’s 
St. Joseph’s 

 5.30pm 
 9.30am 
10.00am 
11.00am 

People of the Parish  

People of the Parish 
People of the Parish available on You Tube 

People of the Parish 
 
 

Remember those who have asked for our prayers: 
St. Bede’s: Maria Birrell, Ellen Trotter, a sick person SJ, Maureen Collins, Matthew Pimm, 
Catherine McQuilliam, Eddie & Lily McLoughlin, Hugh Kelly. 
St. Joseph’s: Kathleen Maher, Lesley Brewis, S.P, Sharna Dixon Scott, Brian Race, Alice 
Williams, Irene Thompson, Wendy English, Bob Doyle.   
St. Mary’s: Lawrence Rowan, Stella Brunton, Josie White, Bill McStea, Ewen Murry, a sick 
young man, Fr Bernard Allon  & Joan Donnelly.  
St. Matthew’s: Amelia, BCP, Liz Jeynes, Amariye, O.H., Brian, Anne, Kath Pitman, Royston, 
baby Taylor and Mam, Susan Smith, Gary Swinney, Margaret Gaffing.  
 

The Collection for the Ukraine refugees will remain open for further donations (mark an 
envelope with ‘Ukraine’)  any cheques should be made payable to your parish so that the money 
can be banked. The Diocesan donations are being sent via CAFOD as part of the Disaster 
Emergency Committee (DEC ) Ukraine appeal, of which the Government will match aid the first 
20 million pounds.  Thank You. 
 

Sunday Mass will be live streamed from St Matthew’s on YouTube (search for saji 
thottathil).  

Northern Cross: May edition on sale, price £1.50 



The  
3rd Sunday  
of Easter 

1st May 
2022 

 

Latest News 
 

The Catholic Parishes of Jarrow 
Diocese of Hexham & Newcastle a Registered Charity No. 1143450 

 

Saint Bede’s                                 Saint Mary’s 
Chapel Road, Jarrow, NE32 3LX      Glasgow Road, Jarrow, NE32 4AU   
stbedesrcchjarrow@yahoo.co.uk          stmarysrcchjarrow@yahoo.co.uk 
Fr Adrian Dixon 489 7364                     Fr Saji Thottathll 489 7907 
 

Saint Joseph’s                                     Saint Matthew’s 
Saint Joseph’s Way, Jarrow, NE32 4PJ         York Avenue, Jarrow, NE32 5LP 
Fr Adrian Dixon 489 7364                                stmatthewsrcchjarrow@yahoo.co.uk 
saintjosephjarrow@yahoo.co.uk                              Fr Saji Thottathill 489 7295 
 

Deacon for Jarrow: Rev Kevin Atkinson Tel 0191 483 2679 Mobile 0771 173 6599 
Parish Sister at St Bede’s: Sr Mary Lees     

SVP Contact:07512014327       
Hospital Chaplains: Newcastle Hospitals 2336161; RVI + Freeman  

Fr Arockia Mariadass   2655290, or part time Rev Richard McLaughlin 2336161 
Gateshead QE, Dunston Hill, Bensham: Rev Peter Jones  QE 4820000, ext 2072;  

Sunderland Royal: Mrs Linda Longstaff  5656256, or 5699180     
 

Website: jarrowcatholic.org.uk  Facebook: St Josephs & St Bede’s Churches Jarrow 

 
 

COVID RESTRICTIONS: Current practice is the use of Hand Sanitisers and Face 
Coverings and Social distancing recommended. We shall continue the one-way system  
 

 A Mass celebrating Marriage and Family Life will take place in the 
Cathedral on Saturday 21st May 2022 at 12:00pm. This is for all 
married couples especially those celebrating significant anniversaries 
in 2022, those who have been married during the past year, and for 
those who are engaged. There is a special invitation to those who are 

widowed and bereaved, particularly those who were unable to visit wives and husbands 
in hospital and homes prior to their deaths. 
 

Little Sisters of the Poor Appeal: at St Joseph’s Home in Newcastle 
are finding the current economic climate increasingly more difficult. The 
emergency lockdown measures we have had to implement to aid efforts 
to fight the COVID-19 pandemic and keep our resident’s safe have had 
a massive impact on our fundraising activities and the charitable 
donations we rely on to meet the ever increasing daily running costs of 
the Home. We are appealing for urgent donations to help us continue 

with our work of caring for the Elderly.  In these uncertain times, small acts of kindness can 
make a huge difference in helping our Home. Thank you for your continued support and 
prayers.  We are extremely grateful to you for the kindness shown to us. Cheques payable 
to ‘Little Sisters of the Poor’ can be sent to: St Joseph’s Home, Westmoreland Rd, 
Newcastle upon Tyne, NE4 7QA. Alternatively, secure, online donations can be made by 
visiting: www.littlesistersofthepoor.co.uk/donate-here/  There will be a Special 
Collection for the Little Sisters of the Poor next week 
 

First Holy Communion The children from St. Joseph’s will meet at school on Tuesday 
3rd May and the children from St. Bede’s meet on Wednesday 4th May. There will be a 
meeting for parents from both St. Bede’s and St. Joseph’s at 7.00pm on Tuesday 3rd  
May in St Joseph’s Church. 
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The Jarrow Lecture will take place this year on 27 May at 7.30pm in Saint Paul’s. 
Professor Catherine E. Karkov, FEA from Leeds University will speak about  
Bede’s Island. 
 

Annual Mass in Saint Paul’s for the Feast of Saint Bede will take place on 
Saturday 28 May at 10.00am, with kind permission of the parish Jarrow and 
Simonside. All welcome. 

 

Sunday 1st May is a Day of Special Prayer for Human Work. 
Sunday 8th May is World Day of Prayer for Vocations.  
 

Liturgy Courses: The Diocesan Liturgy Team will be running the following courses in April and 
May: Welcomers' Course, New Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion Course and 
a Sacristans' Course. To find out more information about these courses and how to register for 
them, please contact the Faith & Mission admin team: adminfaith.mission@diocesehn.org.uk. 
 

Marriage Care – Volunteers Needed! Catholic Marriage Care are looking for Marriage 
Preparation Facilitators to help prepare couples for the Sacrament of Marriage and Trustees 
to join the national board. Find out more about how you could help support couples and 
families at: www.marriagecare.org.uk or email  volunteer@marriagecare.org.uk. 

                                                                                                                             

Weekly Newsletters Do know someone who would like to receive a Newsletter? Could you 
take an extra one from Church and post it through their door? Please let us know if you are 
doing this and also, if you are able, ask them if they would like a visit from the SVP. For 
those who live at some distance we can make alternative arrangements. 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp will burn in St. Bede’s for Betty & George Hindmarsh, in 
St. Joseph’s for Karen Murphy and in St. Matthew’s in memory of Gerard 
McNally (anniversary 6th May ) 
Please remember in your prayers Terry Carmichael, Pat Sewell and Barbara 
Reay who died recently. Terry’s Funeral Mass will take place at St. Bede’s on 
Friday 13th May at 10.30am. May they rest in peace. 
 

South Tyneside Asylum Seeker and Refugee Churches Help (STARCH) Jarrow 
drop-in: This Thursday 1.00pm to 3.00pm. St Bede’s Church, Chapel Road, Jarrow. Side 
entrance St. John’s Terrace. Contact STARCH by email at maggregg@talktalk.net or by 
mobile on 07914123259 – Margaret Gregg.  
 

Ukraine minibus appeal: Paul Hodgson, originally from Washington, is transporting 
Ukrainian refugees to safety over the border and distributing aid. He is fund raising to buy 
a replacement minibus. To donate see  https://gofund.me12e9c786 

 

 Stella Maris Day of Prayer & Pilgrimage to the Holy Island of Lindisfarne 
Saturday 4th June 2022, led by the Rt Rev Paul Mason, Stella Maris Bishop 
Promoter, England & Wales. The pilgrimage starts at 12 noon. All invited. Please 
check tide times. For information contact Regional Port Chaplains Paul Atkinson 
(07906 212 426) or Peter Barrigan (07713 924 504). 

 

LOURDES 2022 direct from Newcastle July 29th – August 4th For full details and costs 
which begin at £790 for travel by air, full board and full pilgrimage programme please 
contact Tangney Tours 01732886666 / email: sales@tangney-tours.com or book on 
line www.tangney-tours.com  Please note this is not the Diocesan Pilgrimage which has 
been cancelled for 2022 
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mailto:volunteer@marriagecare.org.uk
mailto:maggregg@talktalk.net
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Jarrow Cluster Bus Trip to York Please note, if you would like to go 
on this trip to York, please add your name to the list at the back of church 
this weekend. One bus was organised for Monday 27th June. Costing 
£10 per person. But if we don’t have a full bus, we will have to cancel. 

Bus Trips, St Bede’s: Please see Annetta/Noticeboard for details – 
proceeds to CAFOD.  
Trip to Minsteracres Open Day 2nd May 11am - 4pm (Bus Only £10). See Annetta 
 

St Matthew’s: Year of the Eucharist: Exposition 9am, Rosary 9:30am, before 
weekday services, Exposition with silent prayer Wednesday evenings 7 - 8pm, 
Sundays  Adoration with reflection and hymns, 4-5pm, apart from the first 
Sunday of the month. “The Marian Movement of Priests Cenacle” meet every 
Thursday 7.00 - 8.00pm, including Exposition.  

 

We need your Help.  If you would like to join the group of cleaners who clean St Bede’s 
Church, would you please see Maureen Prudhoe, or leave your telephone number on 
the Parish Phone so we can contact you. Many hands do really help. 
 

The Easter Egg Raffle raised £140 (£70 for Church Funds and £70 for CAFOD) Many thanks 
to all who supported this. 
 

200 Club April: 1st M Doran 141  2nd M McBride 114  3rd L Firth 107 
Annual subs for the 200 Club will be taken during May. Many thanks for all your support. 
 

We are starting up again serving Tea and Coffee after Sunday Mass at St. Bede’s 
and St. Joseph’s – if you can help, please contact Father Adrian or Deacon Kevin. 
 

Please can you offer your help?  At St. Joseph’s we are looking for volunteers to become 
Welcomers, Children Liturgy Leaders, Readers, Ministers of the Eucharist, Altar Servers 
(Adults–men-women.) If you could help please talk to Fr. Adrian or Deacon Kevin. 
 

Red Boxes:(St. Joseph’s) Thank you for donations to Missio Red Box in 2021. You 
Raised £772 last year. If your box hasn’t been emptied in a while, please bring it to 
church and leave in the Porch or call Evelyn McCaffery on 0792512060. The Spring 
Magazines are available in the Porch. Also, a leaflet on Pauline Jaricot the APF/Missio 
founder. Visit missio.org.uk to find out more about her. 
 

Holy Island Camp Social / Ceilidh. Calling existing and New Camp 
Volunteers and Friends: Holy Island Vinnies Camp. Free social / 
Ceilidh Sat. 28th May 7:30pm -11:30pm. Bar open. 
Blackfriars@TheOuseburn. All welcome. Please email 
BarbaraT@svp.org.uk for tickets, numbers are limited.  
 

Holy Island Vinnie Camp 2022 – New Volunteers Needed Urgently 
to assist with running holidays for children in 2022, to help in the 
kitchens and dining hall, and  caretaking staff to carry out a cleaning 
role. The work is tiring but fun, joining an established and very 
welcoming team, and the young people benefit enormously from the 

holiday. The commitment can be from 3 days a year in Term Time or more if you are 
able. Camp 2022 will run for the first two separate weeks of the Summer Holiday and 
the last two. All helpers will be required to obtain a free Diocesan DBS check and some 
training. If you are interested or need further details, please visit our website: 
 https://www.svp.org.uk/microsite/holy-island/about-camp 
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